Dear Association Members;

Unfortunately, our original room block and an added block at the Hyatt Regency Sacramento have sold out.  Even though our total block exceeded rooms reserved for the 2015 New Law, over 518 room nights were sold in less than 2 hours.   Please take advantage of our overflow contract with The Citizen Hotel located within walking distance from the Hyatt.   Below you will find a listing of other hotel options near the Hyatt Regency.  

Historically, rooms become available closer to conference due to cancellations.  It is not uncommon to see 20 or more cancellations in the weeks just prior to conference.  I am not suggesting you wait and take your chances, but would suggest you reserve a room elsewhere, but continue contacting the Hyatt in the hopes of grabbing a recent cancellation.  

I apologize for the frustration and inconvenience this may cause you.    


New Law Overflow lodging options……………………
Marriott Residence Inn, 1121 15th Street, 916-443-0500 
Holiday Inn Express, 728 16th Street, 916-444-4436 
Holiday Inn, 300 J Street, 916-446-0100 
Sheraton, 1230 J Street, 916-447-1700 
Inn off Capitol Park, 1530 North Avenue, 916-447-8100 
The Citizen Hotel, 926 J Street, 916-447-2700 (contracted)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you, 
Chrissi Keller
Conference Coordinator
Cckeller52@gmail.com 

